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AH Committee

From: millena christensen <millenalima@me.com>
Sent: Saturday, August 31, 2019 3:48 PM
To: AH Committee
Subject: Affordable Housing Projects (Chapter 201H, Hawaii Revised Statutes) (Independent Development of 

the Makila Farms Project (Lahaina)) Agenda Item AH-1 (3)

Tasha Kama, Chair – Housing Committee 
Maui County Council  
Kalana O Maui Building, Eight Floor  
200 South High Street  
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793  
 
 
RE:  Support Makila Farms AH-1 (3)   
 
Dear Tasha Kama, Chair - Housing Committee 
 
 
Aloha and thank you for taking your time to read this. My name is Millena Buraco and i have 2 
small kids. Like me so many others families are  trying to give their family a little of dignity. 
we are supporting the Lahaina work force Makila Farm with a hope to be able to finally own a house 
in Maui. Now days even to pay a rent has been challenging.  
I believe they are trying to be honest with all the requirement asked to build in that area. No harm 
to any one that already live in Launiapoko specially to the environment. The local family in the 
valley would be the most priority on the water matters. 
This new project seems like have been covered all the issues. The local community needs this 
project to be approve. We need more opportunities like this. 
thank you  
Millena Buraco 


